Marine Corps to Present Hill Awards to Food Service's Finest



he Marine Corps will formally recognize the winners of its Maj. Gen. W.P.T. Hill Memorial Awards — designed to improve foodservice operations and recognize the best general messes in the Marine Corps — during the Hennessy/Hill Awards Breakfast Ceremony, held annually in conjunction with the National Restaurant Association (NRA) Restaurant, Hotel-Motel Show.

This year's ceremony will take place on Saturday, May 16, at the Sheraton Chicago Hotel and Towers. It will mark the second straight year in which the Marine Corps will join the Air Force — which will present the John L.

Hennessy Awards — in recognizing the winners of its Hill Awards for excellence in Marine Corps food service. —GFS



Mess Hall #1089, Anderson Hall, MCB Hawaii

MWSS 272, MWSG 27, 2nd MAW, MCAS New River, N.C.